
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Keheley 

Elementary 

Highlights 

January 12, 2023 

Comet Clubs 

Comet Club registration is now open! Check out the information below and attached to sign your 
student up for a new and exciting after school opportunity! Sign-up closed on Jan. 16 at 8pm, so act 

now.  
 

Lost and Found 

Please take a look at our very full Lost and Found. All items will be donated at the end of January.  
 

January 26, 2023 

Join us for our next family event on January 26! Our PTA meeting will begin at 5:30, immediately 
followed by Family BINGO Night, and ending with our 4th grade Performance at 7:00pm! We hope to 

see everyone there!  
 

Wednesday Donut Change 

We will be selling donuts only once a month on the second Wednesday of each month. Bring $1 to 
grab one! 

 

Health Inspection  

Our wonderful Keheley Café has once again scored a perfect 100 on their Health Inspection! We are 
so thankful for the commitment the café team has to our school. 

 

 

Reminders 
Jan 16 – Comet Club Registration closes at 8pm 
Jan. 26 - BINGO 5:30pm 

Jan. 26 – 4th Performance & PTA meeting 7:00pm 

 

 

Did you Know… 
all students enjoy a snack when they attend 

ASP? 

Yes, the cost of ASP includes a snack each 

day. 



Feel Good Friday 
Each week, we will feature an inspiring, deserving Keheley staff member. The goal of this effort is simple: to 

recognize the hard work and dedication of our amazing staff! How are staff members selected? The past week’s 
recipient nominates and recognizes the new week’s recipient by writing them a special note in our Keheley 

journal and passing the marquee K along! 

 

Mr. Will Brown, 3rd Grade 

  
         
 

 

 
 

 

 


